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Request 

would like to make the following freedom of information request in relation to Birmingham and 
Solihull Integrated Care Board: 

Please provide the names of any virtual ward or remote patient monitoring applications used within 
your area. 

Please confirm whether these applications are registered as medical devices or not.  

Please confirm whether these applications hold the following standards or not: 

• ISO 27001 

• ISO 13485 

• IEC 62304 

• ISO 14971 

Response  

Birmingham and Solihull Mental Health Foundation Trust currently do not have virtual wards or 
remote patient monitoring applications . The response to your request for information is NIL. 

Please note that the Trust explicitly provide mental health services and do not provide physical 
healthcare like an Acute Trust. 

Please be aware that we are not the Birmingham and Solihull Integrated Care Board.  

 

 

 


